
Christ the King Council Minutes 
April 16, 2024 

 
Members Present- Pastor Daniel, Deb Bruns, Paul Hoffmann, Jan Nealy, Ellen Smith, Elly 
Schlicht (via phone), Fred Walls 
 
Devotions-“The Invitational Christian” Chapters 3 & 4. Good conversations about quality of our 
worship service and telling our story to others. 
 
March Minutes- Fred made a motion to accept as printed 
 
Treasurer’s Report- Balances as of 3/29/24: Checking $23,871.10, FIdelity $52,027.58, Youth 
$887.99 
-Remaining Mortgage $100,091.84 
-Donations for March $17,389.65 
-Memorial Funds (included in Fidelity acct.) 429,831.48 
-Received a few Thrivent Choice donations 
-60 for 60 Campaign- Have about $24,000 so need $6,00 to reach $30,000 which will be 
matched by an anonymous donor. 
-Deb motioned to accept the report. 
 
Pastor’s Report-  
-April 27 possible funeral at CTK with lunch 
-VBS is a joint effort with Living Hope and will be held there.  We need everyone’s help. Invite 
kids! 
-Happy with how Holy Week went 
 
 
Committee Reports 
 

Evangelism & Outreach 
-Help serve Family Promise meals week of May 13 
-April 28 Synod Adventures in (Mission) Renewal Collaboration Day in Waukesha if 
anyone would like to attend 

 
Worship & Music 
-Evaluated Holy Week and Lent 
-Talked about outdoor worship in August and choir 
-Fred updated technology instruction sheet 

 
Property 
-Sat. April 27- Spring clean up of church grounds 

 -Mark got a building permit from city to work on doors. Next step is to contact companies  
 for quotes 
 
Old/Unfinished Business 
 
-Need to update or write job description for Ushers and Greeters 
-Stone Soup not meeting again until the fall. Girl Scouts and Lighthouse Youth Ministry will be 
making soup with Connie supervising them. 
 



Upcoming Events 
-Sun. April 21, 9:30 am Josh Schlicht - Environmental Presentation 
-May 17- Synod Assembly at Italian Community Center in Milwaukee 
 
Tues. May 21, 6:30 pm Joint Council meeting at Living Hope 
 
Paul closed the meeting with prayer 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Deb Bruns 
Council Secretary 
 

 
 


